Planning Statement for Estate Storage shed at the rear of Woodside Cottage.



The Trustees of the Hepple Estate would like to erect an storage shed on the site of a demolished cottage at Hepple Woodside.   The building is designed to fit into the landscape, among a collection of existing storage buildings and sheds and will be almost invisible from any public right of way.   

The Hepple Estate contains over 75 hectares of woodland and 1,200 hectares of moorland but has no internal storage space for machinery required for the management of these areas. The absolute minimum machinery required is a tractor, a flail, tractor bucket and a quad bike.  The proposed shed would allow these to be stored safely and tidily – rather than dispersed around the estate in the open, which is unsightly and leads to weather damage.  The shed would also allow the safe storage of grain, grit and other consumables related to the shooting, timber and moorland management on the estate.
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